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I was born and raised in Oregon and am proud of Oregon's vote by mail system. 

Oregon's voter turnout rates are the highest in the country because of the ease of 

vote by mail. Banning vote by mail and returning to in-person only voting will make it 

much harder for many Oregon citizens to make their vote be counted. It's not what 

Oregon citizens want. 


